SPECIAL BOARD MEETING
March 16, 2021
10:00 AM

The special meeting of the Baker School Board was called to order by Chairperson Gye Varner at 10:00 am in the
Boardroom of Baker High School. Trustees Johnna Koenig, Mike Gunderson, Quentin Burdick and Klint Flint
were in attendance. Also present were Superintendent Aaron Skogen, and District Clerk Jennifer Mettler. No

guests were present.

PRINCIPAL AND VICE PRINCIPAL INTERVIEW
Chairperson Varner opens the interview at 10:00am with Mr. Rob Nyby and discussion follows.

Interview concluded at 10:41 am and Mr. Nyby leaves the meeting.
Board discusses interview; another interview is scheduled for 6pm and 7pm tonight.

There being no other business, meeting adjourns at 10:50 am.
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